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About The Millersville Swans What’s Included:

At the heart of Millersville University’s 250-acre campus is our historic pond, which is home to

our two resident swans, Miller and S’ville. The swans have been a part of Millersville’s history for
over 50 years. It all started in 1966 when the two swans were purchased for $100 by the Millersville
Business Associates. Their original names were Fred and Ethel. Then, in 1987, their names were
changes to Miller and S’Ville. The last time that the swans produced offspring was in 2007, counting
in at eight babies. Later that year, new swans were introduced to the pond and are still here in 2022.
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The Graphic Communication Technology Program stems from the Applied Engineering, Safety
and Technology department at Osburn Hall. It offers students a wide range of concentrations
including Advanced Manufacturing Technology, Computer-Aided Drafting & Design, Construction
Management, General Technology, Nanofabrication Technology, Robotics & Control Systems,

and Packaging. With a focus on graphics, students are equipped with knowledge on aspects of pre
and post press operations, design, layout, printing, desktop publishing, and the industry. Students
move on to work in fields involving digital publishing and design, web-based media, and print
production.
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